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We were delighted that Father Haworth was able to 

come into school to celebrate Mass with our year 3 

children. Being in Lent made the whole celebration 

more poignant and meaningful. We look forward to 

the rest of Lent when Father will be in celebrating 

Mass with our other year groups. 

 

As part of their ‘People who help 

us topic our Reception children 

had a trip to the Fireground       

located just outside Rochdale. 

There the children had the         

opportunity of looking at           

firefighting equipment from many 

years ago, including when the fire 

appliances were pulled by horses. 

The children got the opportunity 

to dress up as firefighters as well 

as the chance to sit behind the 

wheel of a fire engine and best of 

all testing out the fire hoses!! 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for looking after our 

school. 

Thank you for the love you give to 

every one of us. 

Help us to learn, play and share        

together, 

So that the wonderful world you have 

made  

Becomes more beautiful everyday. 

Amen 
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Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday in advance. One 

month’s notice will be required in writing to change to pack lunch.  

Thank you. 

Weekly attendance 

Well done to Year 2 who are this weeks         
attendance superstars with 99.23%  

Year 2 are our most punctual class. 

Well done everyone!! 

   

Rec  Prahan 

Year 1  Fatima 

Year 2 Chikanyima 

Year 3 Alfie 

Year 4 Sofia 

Year 5 Jacob 

Year 6 Dhanvi 

Student of 
the Week 

 

Mon 24th March  Book Fair in school all week 

Tues 25th March  Year 5 Vikings workshop 9,00-12.15pm 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

    Dance Festival 12.30-8.30pm 

Wed 26th March  Parents evening 1.15-6.30pm Nursery to  

    Year 5 

Thurs 27th March  GIFT team at MSJ 

    Poetry recital at St Michaels Year 5 

    Football league @ Ladybridge Year 6  

    3.00-5.30pm 

Tues 1st April   Joining St Teresa of Calcutta celebration day 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 2nd April  Year 6 class mass with Father Haworth  

    2.00— 3.00pm 

    Year 1 class assembly 2.30-3.00pm 

Thurs 3rd April  Years 5/6 girls friendly football match  

    3.00-5.00pm 

Fri 4th April   Year 6 Station of the Cross 

Tues 8th April  Easter Egg hunt 9.00-12.00pm 

    EYFS & KS1 Easter Parade2.30-3.00pm 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 9th April  Year 5 class mass with Father Haworth  

    2.00-3.00pm 

  

Rec   Zakaria 

Year 1   Enzo 

Year 2  Maja 

Year 3  Ashley 

Year 4  Hayden 

Year 5  Asia 

Year 6  Evin 

Virtues to live 
by 

Our years 5 & 6 classes both  

visited the ‘New Bolton       

Library’ this week to look at 

the new layout and facilities 

that are now available. Whilst 

there they enjoyed browsing 

through the books and craft 

activities with some of the 

parents and the librarians.  
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Our Year 3 children  had a trip out to the Dewa Roman Discovery     

Experience in Chester. The children learned all about the Roman      

invasion of Britain and all about the Roman civilisation. Whilst there 

they participated in shield training and how the Roman army worked 

as a team to great effect.  The museum provided the children with a 

glimpse of the lifestyle and utensils that were used during these times. 

The children had a great time and learned so much about the Roman 

empire and the influence and impact on todays society. 

Year 5’s assembly this week was based on ‘The Vikings’. The Vikings were a seafaring race of people originally 

from Scandinavia who from the late 8th to the late 11th centuries raided, pirated, traded and settled throughout 

parts of  Europe including the UK. Expert sailors and navigators of their characteristic longships, they  established 

Viking settlements and governments in the countries that they invaded.  The assembly also told the Norse myth 

of Thor and Thrym; the myth tells the story of Thor having to disguise himself as a bride so that he can sneak into 

Thrym’s wedding to take back his hammer and destroy all of those involved in stealing it from him. What a   

thrilling and entertaining assembly it was !! 


